
     Eden Park Academy 

             Newsletter 
      Friday 11th October 2024 

  

Dear Parents/Carers,   
Thank you to everyone who sent some precious food donations for the Freedom 

Centre as part of our Harvest celebrations. We have now sent the goods to the centre. 

Your generosity is really appreciated.  

 

A huge well done to Swallows Class who 

participated in the cross-country event at Park 

School on Wednesday. The children ran 

enthusiastically and gave their all. The great thing 

was how so many had improved on their 

performance from the previous year. A special 

mention and huge congratulations to Poppy who 

finished overall 5th in the race of over 100 children. 

A fantastic achievement.  

  

We wish everyone a happy and safe weekend.   

Mr Blunt and Ms Warner   

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Meet the Teacher’ (parent meetings) are happening for all classes on Monday 21st 

and Tuesday 22nd October between 3.30 – 5.30pm. This is an important opportunity 

for parents/carers to discuss any early issues and successes with the class teacher 

from the start of the term.  

 

Please make sure you sign up for a slot via the My Child at 

School app. If you are unsure or have any difficulties doing 

this, just contact the office who can arrange a time for you.  

 

  

 

 

Meet the Teacher 



 

 

 

Herons, Puffins and Swallows classes will be going to RHS Rosemoor on 

Thursday 7th November. Letters and a consent form have been sent home 

with the children. Payment can be made via MCAS or at the office. Please 

could all forms and payments be returned as soon as possible. Many 

thanks. 

 

 

### 

 

We have been sent the below poster to let us know about a new cheerleading squad. 

Should anyone like anymore information or would like to sign their child up, please contact 

Emma Shorney by email at ilftornados@hotmail.co.uk. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Riley B & Esme M-F 

 
Happy birthday to all celebrating a birthday this week!! 

 

 

 

KS2 Rosemoor Trip 

Cheerleading Squad 

mailto:ilftornados@hotmail.co.uk


  

Applications for secondary school places for September 2025 are now open. The deadline 

to submit you application is Thursday 31st October 2024.  Applications can be made 

Online via Devon Citizens Portal.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Keep an eye out for our next newsletter on: Friday18th October

 

Upcoming Community Events 



 



 


